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 ISOO Notice 2024-03: Changes to ISOO Liaison Program
 

 

June 26, 2024 

 

The ISOO liaison program was established to facilitate ongoing communication between the 

ISOO program analysts and the points of contact of federal departments and agencies.  ISOO has 

maintained this program to manage agency inquiries regarding policy concerns and clarifications 

regarding Executive Order 13526 and its implementing directive.  

  

In anticipation of upcoming national policy changes, staff workloads, and to increase 

efficiencies, ISOO has revamped its liaison program to meet growing and changing  

agency needs.       

 

We have created a new way for agency POCs to submit inquiries and request guidance  

regarding Classified National Security Information (CNSI) and its regulations and policies, via a 

liaison program email mailbox. All requests will be answered by the liaison team and assigned 

by area of expertise.  

 

This will be the program plan until further notice.  

 

Effective immediately, agency POCs should direct all inquiries regarding E.O. 13526 and 

its implementing directive to: isooliaison@nara.gov. 

 

Please note only agency POC inquiries will receive a response via this mailbox. All other 

inquiries should continue to be sent to isoo@nara.gov. 
 
Direct any questions regarding this ISOO Notice to: isoo@nara.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

WILLIAM P. FISCHER 

Acting Director 
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